
 

 

! IMPORTANT! - COVID-19 restrictions in Ningbo Update 

 

According to latest instruction from Ningbo government on Oct 16, Beilun district suspended 
all container yards from 18:30, Oct 16. No information for the time being when depots will 
be re-opened. 

CFS warehouse located in Beilun suspended service from Oct 16. Stopped receiving inbound 
and dispatching outbound cargo.  

Most of carriers offer direct empty release from terminals, which is the only way now to pick 
up empty equipment. 

Usual emergency plan put in place: Special Transport License (24Hr NAT result + Green 
Code) / White List / Closed Loop Management. Trucking vendors are pushing their drivers to 
apply the pass and assume 60%~70% drivers will be available for transportation, others 
remain lockdown in the district. 

For this week (wk42) vessels, 70% pre-pick-ups already done, need to further monitoring if 
any risk on gate-in & loading. 

Carriers promoting actively alternative pre carriage solution barge or rail or even load at 
Shanghai to minimize potential shortfall. 

Ningbo port keeps operating normally as announced, no carriers announce any omit/skip 
Ningbo till now. 

 


